



Mr J E & Mrs C S Dilks St Hilda's Housemaster and Housemistress

Email: st.hildas@ellesmere.com

9th May 2023

Dear Parent,

Further to our email at the start of term, please can you complete the study leave form so that we know when to expect your daughter in school. If any dates change between now and study leave officially starting, please can you email on the above email address to let us know the change of arrangements.

Please click on the link below.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=TmKQzT6JxUa4xCvF6Izd6XzOgKPyuQVAmZ0V1RAY-zhUREdMMktHRldZVThUS1dUSVNTN1M3UzVETC4u

Many thanks and best wishes,

Clarate Divice